MESSAGE

It gives me immense pleasure to announce the
launching of new designed official website of the office of Dy.
Director of Higher Education Bilaspur on / /2021. The objective
to develop this new website “ddhebilaspurhp.edu.in” is to provide
our visitors an easier way to learn about the programmes and
schemes of Education Department, to browse information based
on education, institutions and their students. The prospective
visitors will find useful information about Govt. Sr. Sec. Schools
and Govt. High Schools of District Bilaspur and other website links
along with important child helpline numbers. The success of any
website is determined by its contents and other components like
design, visuals, videos etc. | am sure you will find this new website
with a fresh look and a source of easy access to all kind of
information.

| would like to congratulate the amazing staff of the
0O/o the Deputy Director of Higher Education Bilaspur who devoted
their precious time and energy to make this website a great

success. (-\
All the best %w._/v,

Dr. Amarjeet Kumar Sharma
Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh




